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LOYALIST AUTOCAD TRAINING 

We are looking to put together another AutoCAD 

training course in November and December of 

this year. 

Please let Sam know if you are interested in 

either the first course or a follow-up course (if you 

were one of the participants in the last training 

session).  

At this time, we are not sure exactly what the 

training will look like but we want to see what 

sort of interest there is, before developing a 

training program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Bonnie Begin 

• Robin Gallagher 

• Matt Cochrane 

• Randy Free 

• Kevin Jewett 

• Suzanne Jewett 

• Chris Rutt 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil team members: 

• Carlos Castellano – 2 years 

• Trevor Foster – 4 years 

• Lorraine Semple – 19 years 

• Rob Semple – 24 years 

• Patrick May – 4 years  

• Chris Miles – 2 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

TRANSPORTATION OF 

DANGEROUS GOODS 

TRAINING 

If anyone is interested in receiving 

their Transportation of Dangerous 

Goods Certification, please let 

Sam know. This is an online 

course.  

 

 

  

   

FOOD DAY 

Lunch will be provided 

on September 20th. 

 

What did the triangle say to the circle? 

   … you’re pointless 

LABOUR DAY 

REMINDER THAT WE ARE CLOSED 

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 4TH FOR LABOUR 

DAY. 



 

 

SOCIAL HOUR 

This month’s social hour will be held from 5-6 p.m. on Wednesday 

September 13th at Apollo’s. Located at 92 Bridge Street E, 

Campbellford. 

 

NEWSLETTER UPDATE 

Going forward, we will be going digital with the newsletters! On the last day of 

every month, the following months newsletter will be uploaded. The link to 

access the newsletters is https://www.mirmil.ca/staff-portal/ 

 

BENEFIT CARDS 

If you would like your benefits information printed on an actual 

card instead of a piece of paper, please see Sam. 

https://www.mirmil.ca/staff-portal/

